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Dear Commissioners,

I write to you regarding the Productivity Commission Draft Report about the screening of 0-3 yr old children.
It is concerning to think that my child would be screened for mental health or any social related skills at this age. We all know that children of this age exhibit normal behaviour such as crying, tantrums, difficulty sleeping or putting aside toys etc. However, this does not at all indicate that the child would be a risk of any mental health or social development issues.
I expect my child to go through many stages during their development and as a parent I would support them to experience these social developments with out the interference of medical/mental health assessments. It should be my right as a parent to raise my child and help them develop without this screening.
I do not support any kind of screening for children of this age and it concerns me as to what path they may head down if determined that there is a social issue as there is evidence that drugging of children this age does occur. If we allow a screening to take place, I am very concerned the there will be in increase of these drugs in this age category. Please consider this concern in your deliberation and I thank you in advance for hearing my opinion and rightful concerns as a loving and caring parent.
Best Regards,
Hannah Bloomfield.



